
Boys and Girls from grades three through eight are eligible to play. The league is co-ed and all levels 

of players are welcome. The season will run from early April through mid-June (Weather permitting!). 

Practices will likely be on Wednesday afternoons/evenings again with the location to be announced. 

Practices will usually last about 90 minutes. Junior Varsity practices (third through fifth grades) are 

from 5:00pm – 6:30pm and Varsity Practices (sixth through eighth grades) are from 6:00pm - 7:30pm. 

Games are usually held in Manchester, on Saturdays between 8:00am and 2:00pm.  Friday evening 

games may be held for Varsity if needed.   

 

There is a $55.00 fee per child to participate. There will be a discount for multiple players in the same 

family, two children $90.00, three or more children $110.00.  Please make checks out to Saint James 

School.   

  

We participate in the Connecticut Catholic School Soccer League. There are a few simple rules in the 

league:  

 

▪ This is a limited contact league, aggressive play is not tolerated  

▪ We stress good sportsmanship  

▪ All players are required to wear shin guards  

▪ Cleats are optional but if worn, only plastic cleats are acceptable  

▪ No jewelry may be worn during the games (This includes pierced earrings)  

▪ We try to assure equal playing time for all participants  

 

 

Prior to being able to participate in practice and games, students must submit a 2023-2024 Athletics 

Health Permission Form (signed by their doctor) to the main office. Please complete the attached 

registration/contact form and return it to the school along with the fee and medical form (if necessary) 

by Friday, March 20th.  

 

The first practice/game will be dependent upon the weather and the town of Manchester releasing the 

fields. 

 

Parent volunteers are needed to coach and assist with the teams (no experience needed).  We cannot 

run this program without your help!  To volunteer or if you have any questions please contact Mr. 

Green at cgreen@saintjamesschool.net. 

Saint James School  
2024 Soccer Season 

 
It's time to sign up for our school’s 2024 soccer program! 

 
 



Fill in the information below and return this form to the Saint James School office along 

with your payment and signed 2023-2024 Athletics Health Permission Form (if you have not 

already submitted it). Deadline for registration form and payment is March 20th. 

 

Please provide at least one cell phone and one email address. We will try to maintain a 

clear line of communication via the Saint James School website, emails and/or text 

messages.  

 

Child’s Name: 
 

Grade:  

 

Circle: Male   /    Female 

Player’s Shirt Size: 

 

  

Parent’s Name:  

Cell Phone Number: 

 

Email: 

 

   

Parent’s Name:  

Cell Phone Number: 

 

Email: 

 

   

Home Phone Number: 

 

I am interested in coaching 
or being an assistant coach:    
  (please write name) 
 

Saint James School 
2024 Soccer Season 

 
 

 
 

https://saintjamesschool.net/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/2020-2021-Athletics-Health-Permission-Form.pdf

